
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: John Scenna <scennaj@lcwd.us> 
Date: Mon, Jan 10, 2022 at 10:47 AM 
Subject: Vallis Way Proposed Development 
To: ecademartori@town.lynnfield.ma.us <ecademartori@town.lynnfield.ma.us> 
Cc: Jack Adelson <JAdelson@peckcpa.com>, Nick Couris <courisn@lcwd.us>, 
Christine Smallenberger <smallenbergerc@lcwd.us>, John Scenna 
<scennaj@lcwd.us>, Brian Charville <bcharville@gmail.com> 
 

Good Morning, 
  
Just following up on our conversation to remind you that LCWD has yet to receive a written 

response to our correspondence dated 6-23-21 attached. 
  
Note that the project engineer did conducted a flow test and provided the District with those 

results. However, that falls short of any answering any of the attached questions, concerns and 

requests. 
  
Please reach out if you need any further assistance in trying to coordinate this. LCWD cannot 

formally support, endorse or provide any opinion on the validity of this project and our ability to 

extend the system until this information is received. 
  
Thanks, 
  

John V. Scenna, Superintendent 
Lynnfield Center Water District 
83 Phillips Road, Lynnfield, MA 01940 
781-334-3901 office 
scennaj@lcwd.us 
visit us at: www.LCWD.US 
  
 
 
 
-- 
Emilie Cademartori 
Director of Planning and Conservation 
Town of Lynnfield 
(781) 334 9495 
ecademartori@town.lynnfield.ma.us 
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